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AGENDA 

Review of Field Trip Policies 

 History: BP & AR 6153 School Sponsored Trips has previously been reviewed by the Policy 

Committee on two occasions, reviewed by a previous Board worksession, and has had a first 

read with the full Board.  It was then sent back to the Policy Review Committee for further 

review.  At the Policy Review Committee meeting, some of the areas of concern were: 

1) Should community members be held to the same drug and alcohol-free standard as 
students, sponsors and chaperones? 

2) What is the District liability with community members going on a school sponsored trip? 
3) The issue of field trips not sponsored by the District. 
 

At Committee request, the revised field trip policy was forwarded to Andie Stone for her 

review. 

 BP and AR 6153 School Sponsored Trips with changes as recommended by Andie Stone, 

attorney. 

Policy Committee revisions are in RED 
Attorney edits are in BLUE 
Attorney comments are in YELLOW 

 

Supplemental Information: 

Proposed 6153 exhibits 
Current BP 6153 School-Sponsored Trips 
Current AR 6153 School-Sponsored Trips 

 

 

http://www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/school_board.aspx?id=9006
http://www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/school_board.aspx?id=9010
http://www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/school_board.aspx?id=2744
http://www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/school_board.aspx?id=2746

